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Following the successful revision of the Academic Misconduct Policy, and subsequent approval 
by the Faculty Senate at the end of the 2019-2020 academic year, the AIC worked to share 
information about the policy. The first step was to update the Academic Integrity website to 
reflect the new policy, the policy guide, and the committee members. Next, the committee 
worked to create one page information sheets for students and faculty. The one-sheets 
included definitions about misconduct, contained links to websites and forms, and offered 
some suggestions for avoiding or uncovering misconduct. Then the committee focused on 
brainstorming how to further update the website to make it user-friendly. These additional 
changes to the website are likely to happen at the beginning of the next academic year. 


